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Consultation Response Report 
 

Costs Lawyer Standards Board (CLSB)    
 

Consultation commenced:    Friday 12 July 2013  
Consultation closed:                 Thursday 12 September 2013 (midnight)  
Subject of consultation:        Costs Lawyer Practising Certificate Fee 2014 
Consultees:                                Costs Lawyers  
 
 

QUESTION 1 Received  Do you agree with the proposed level of fee to be charged by 

CLSB for a 2014 practising certificate i.e. £250.00 including the 

compulsory per head levy payable? 

Baker   14 July I am content with what is proposed and I cannot make any 
suggestion as to other matters to be taken  into account.  The 
Budget and accounts are unremarkable in my view. 

Gordon  16 July  I have read the Consultation Paper and agree that the proposed 
level of fee to be charged by the CLSB for a 2014 Practising Fee 
should be £250.00 to include the compulsory per head levy. 

 
 

QUESTION 2  Received  Do you have any comments to make on the permitted purposes 
activities/objectives of CLSB for 2014 and should anything else 
be included?  

  No responses received to question 2  

 
 
 
 


